
Dear École Rivière-Rouge Families, 
 
On Friday, May 16th our students from Grades 1-5 will have Pizza 
Hot Lunch! 
 
We will be ordering from Pizza Pizza, a confirmed nut-aware facility.  
  
If your child is absent on a hot lunch day, you are welcome to pick up their lunch on the 
same day. Regrettably, we cannot give any refunds. Unclaimed lunches will be donated. 
  
A successful hot lunch day requires volunteers.  If you can help volunteer on Friday, May 
16th at noon for about an hour, please send an email to Agnes McMurdo 
(tendercoil@hotmail.com).   
  
Please submit one order form per child with payment enclosed by Friday, May 9th.   
We ask for exact change or cheque payable to École Rivière-Rouge. 
For families who are unable to pay for the order, please be advised that the school with 
cover the cost.  Simply submit the order form to your child’s classroom teacher. 

  
Please remember to send a nutritional snack for the first break and consider 
supplementing the hot lunch with fruit, dessert, and beverage. 
  

Hot Lunch Date: Friday, May 16th 
 

Order Deadline Date: Friday, May 9th 
 

 

Student First & Last Name: ___________________________________ 
 

Teacher Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Classroom: ________________________________________________ 

Pizza Option Quantity Price per Slice Total 
Cheese  $2.00 $ 
Ham & Pineapple   $2.00 $ 
Peperoni  $2.00 $ 
Gluten Free Cheese  $2.00 $ 
 Total = $ 

mailto:tendercoil@hotmail.com

